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3 November 2020 

 

Mark Chan 

Camden Planning Solutions Team 

 

Re: 14 Willow Road, 2020/3857/P, additional comments 

 

 

Dear Mr Chan, 

 

In addition to our previous objections, the Forum the objects to the proposed changes to the 

front boundary wall.  The drawings states that the pier, identified by the arrow below) would 

be “taken down and rebuilt with new section of wall to match adjacent boundary wall to form screen 

for bins”. The Forum objects to the loss of a unique feature that is highly unusual and 

distinctive of the trio of houses to which this house belongs.  Demolishing this original feature 

would destroy the boundary wall symmetry of no. 14 and the visual unity of nos. 12, 13 and 

14. 

 

This would be damaging to the conservation area and contrary to DH1 and DH2 of the 

Hampstead Neighbourhood Plan. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alex Nicoll 

 

              HAMPSTEAD NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM 
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